
 

 

 
         Date: 15 Jan 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

If you are using the Chartwells lunch service for your child, please be reminded that the window to 
order for the next month is open from today till the 25th of this month. Late orders will not be 
accommodated and if you miss this opening, you will need to wait for the next month to be able to 
order lunches for your child.  

  

If you have any queries, please contact Chartwells directly on 9551-6983 or email: kjs@compass-
hk.com 

  

Thank you. 

  

Kowloon Junior School 
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